

be held "in aid of a Concert
Hall Fund," and are now
waiting to hear whether
McGill University has plans
regarding a campaign for
funds before taking further
steps ourselves, not wishing
to conflict in any way but
rather wishing to be of assistance.

Your assurance as to the
possibility of the site being
still open would I assure you